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As a Nation, we are exhausted by the endless news of massacres and murders, but we cannot become 

desensitized to them. Each loss of an innocent life is a tragedy. 

As parents, families, aunts, uncles, and friends, we are terrified for our children and community 

members, but we cannot lose hope.  We hope for a society where people feel safe going to their 

schools, grocery stores, places of worship, attending sporting events, and anywhere else they travel in 

their community. 

As the National Center for Victims of Crime, we don’t have a solution to stop these tragedies. Until 

those in power take action to protect our children and our communities, we will continue to see these 

senseless acts of hate and violence. What we can offer is our services for those impacted by these 

massacres. 

The families and communities of all the shootings and mass murders that have occurred are in our 

hearts. Please take care of yourselves and hold your loved ones' a little closer, as we all work 

through these tragedies together. 

If you need assistance, or know of a friend or family that does – please share this information and 

call or text our VictimConnect hotline at: 1-855-484-2846 or chat at: https://victimconnect.org/get-

help/victimconnect-chat. 




